PA Newsletter

Past Events

Elementary Film Night

We had another great film night in September – the children had a lovely dinner, lots of popcorn, enjoyed watching themselves in the recording of their Summer Concert and all seemed to enjoy 'Boss Baby'! The PA will plan another one for the Spring term as they're proving to be very popular!

Harvest Day

This year all the children took part in two days of Harvest activities, including pumpkin picking at a local farm, baking apples puffs and crumbles, enjoying a pumpkin soup lunch and creating craftwork for the Autumnal display. The nursery children learnt a Harvest song, then cut it out and stuck it on card, before decorating the border with beautiful autumn leaves they collected and a lovely bow. After school, some of the older children collected firewood for a bonfire, and we invited nursery and elementary parents along for s'mores and sparklers. Everyone had such a great time and the event raised £146 for the PA – thank you to all those involved!







Remembrance Day

As always, the children performed a beautiful service and raised £XXX for the Royal British Legion from selling poppies at drop-off and cakes after the service.









The Atrium

Progress

There has been a slight delay with the opening of the atrium, but hopefully we are now back on track with the new doors arriving on 18th November and new windows at some point later in the month. Despite these setbacks the new space is already being used by the children, and its benefit was particularly noticeable during the Remembrance Service. A big thanks to Roseanna and John for all their hard work (and patience!) as this project nears completion.

Upcoming Events

Spirit of Christmas Shop - w/c 27th November

The PA will be running a Christmas shop for all the children again this year. When the children visit the shop they choose Christmas presents for all their family and friends, wrap and label them, and then take them home to put under the tree to be opened on Christmas Day. The children really love the whole experience, and it's great fun seeing what they've chosen for their loved ones on Christmas morning!

Thank you to those parents who have already donated gifts and paper, however more donations are needed, especially of presents for men.

Nursery and elementary parties

The Nursery party will take place on Tuesday 12th December, and the Elementary party on the last day of term. More details to follow in an email from school...

Wreath-making Workshop

Once again, Edy Busko-Mokone will be leading us in a fun-filled workshop to make a beautiful festive wreath. Workshops will run during the afternoon and evening of Friday 1st December, with refreshments provided. All parents and friends welcome - an email will be sent out shortly with details of how to book tickets.

Christmas Lunch

The PA will be serving the elementary children and teachers a hot festive lunch on Thursday, 7th December, turkey, crackers and all! We will be asking for £5 per child, with all proceeds going towards the atrium.

Elementary Concert

The elementary Christmas concert will be held at 6pm on Thursday, 14th December, and promises to be a really special evening. We look forward to welcoming parents with a mince pie and glass of mulled wine!